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TO: Chair of The Governing Council, School of Dreams Academy
FROM: Tony Gerlicz, Director Options for Parents, Charter School Division
RE: Final Recommendation on School of Dreams Academy Renewal Application

DATE: December 2, 2013 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

FINAL RECOMMENDATION OF THE CHARTER SCHOOL DIVISION
SODA’s commitment to continually improve their school performance is evidenced by the transformation from an “F” grade three years ago to an “A” grade this past school year.  In addition, the school received its full accreditation from AdvancEd in 2012, a significant achievement.  SODA students receive a rigorous and challenging education that emphasizes the arts, technology, literacy, character education and community involvement.  The school has been notably recognized for much of the innovative work that they do, including an endorsement from Massachusetts Institute of Technology (MIT) for their students’ robotics team.  

The school looks forward to the contract and performance framework negotiations process so that it can be much more specific in its future goal statements.  

Recommendation:  School of Dreams Academy has demonstrated in its renewal application and at the school site visit that it has made substantial progress toward achievement of departmental minimum educational standards, organizational/governance, legal and material compliance, and has met generally accepted standards of fiscal management.  Therefore, the CSD recommends that School of Dreams Academy’s renewal application be approved by the New Mexico Public Education Commission for a five-year term.



